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I am a resident of Washington State and do not agree with the 2025 Water Quality Management
Plan taking control of nonpoint source pollution in this manner. While I support protecting our
waterways, I believe local landowners and communities should have more say in how water quality
is managed. Regulations should be fair, practical, and respect local control while still protecting
water resources. Thank you for considering these concerns.


